
 

Newsletter – March 2018 
 

News and Updates 

Annual General Meeting (AGM) and Fun 
Tournament  Sunday 25th March 

Join us at Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) 
and fun family 
tournament.  

AGM Tournament details:  
 12.15 – 1.15pm: Junior and Adults short 

tennis tournament 
 1.15pm-2pm: AGM - vote in new committee 

members, celebrate our winners 
 2pm – 4pm: Adults Fun Tournament 

 Light refreshments will be provided during 
AGM.  

Support the Tennis Club by joining us for all or 
part of the event. Email to confirm: 
tournaments@shinfieldtennisclub.co.uk  

Read the Club Annual Report 
Apply to be our Committee Chair: complete the 
Nomination Form HERE.  
 

Membership Fees Due in April 
2018 Membership fees are due from April 1st. 
You will be sent an email with a link through to 
the Shinfield Website for you to pay online and 
your membership will be automatically updated. 
 
You may prefer to pay directly into our bank:  

Name: Shinfield Tennis Club 
Sort Code 40-38-04 
Account Number 64651650 

Send an email to alanwhite55@hotmail.com to 
confirm payment amount transferred. 
 
Coaching 
Junior coaching continues before Easter and 
Summer coaching starts back w/c 16th April.  
Adult coaching for Intermediate and match 
players available Saturday morning at 11am.    
To book, go to the Coaching page on the 
website or contact Tony on 
Coaches@shinfieldtennisclub.co.uk 
 

 
Lane Repairs  
The weather has prevented us 
completing the lane repairs, we 
expect it to be completed in the 
next few weeks  
 
Hyde Road Closed  
Please be aware that Hyde End 
Road will be closed to through 
traffic from March 19th for 3 
months to upgrade mains water 
pipes. Diversions will be in place and access to 
the Tennis Club may mean coming the long way 
round! 
 

Anyone for a Tennis Holiday?  
Would like to join a group of 
adults at the Manor House 
Hotel in Okehampton, 
Devon for a 5-night tennis 
break starting October 14th? 
Cost is approx. £330 for full 
board. If you are interested email Stuart  
 
 

What’s Coming up? 
Easter Tennis Camps:  
Run from Mon 9th - Fri 13th April. To secure your 
place on the Camp, you must contact Tony on 
coaches@shinfieldtennisclub.co.uk or 07980 
844487 
 
STC Open Day 
Tell your friends about our Open Day on:  Sunday 
13th May 1.30-4pm.  
To book a place they can sign via the Website or 
contact: membership@shinfieldtennisclub.co.uk 
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